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TO: Kathy Kasper

CC: Tom Eeg
Mark Yehlen

FROM: Nick Becker
DPW Equipment Maintenance Division

RE: Official Notice #5 Recommendation

DATE: May 9, 2014

| have reviewed the Bidder’s Proposals submitted for Official Notice # 5. It is my
recommendation that we purchase the Mack LEU613 chassis with the Leach 2RlII

refuse packers from the Kriete Group. They were the lowest responsive, responsible
bidder.

The price for the two complete units would be $377,400. Funds are available in account
944.400.5010. Should you have any questions or concerns with this recommendation
please contact me.



